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15 May 2024    

 

 

TO:  Lord Lieutenant, High Sheriff, MPs, Berkshire Mayors & Chairman, Twin 
Towns, Clerks of RBWM Parish/Town Councils 

 

via email  

 

 

 

 

Dear All  

 

ELECTION OF MAYOR FOR 2024/2025 

 

At yesterday evening’s meeting of Annual Council Councillor Simon Bond was elected 

Mayor of the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead.  Mr David Armitage will be 

Mayor’s Consort. 

 

Councillor Mandy Brar was appointed as Deputy Mayor, with Mr Harry Brar being 

Deputy Mayor’s Consort. 

 

The Mayor and Deputy Mayor can be contacted at the Mayor’s Parlour, Town Hall, St 

Ives Road, Maidenhead on 07866 127222 or email mayors.parlour@rbwm.gov.uk  

 

I enclose biographical information for both the Mayor and Deputy. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Alison  
 

Alison Singleton 

Mayor’s Secretary  

 

Enc  

Mayor 
Mayor’s Parlour 

Town Hall 
St Ives Road 
Maidenhead 

SL6 1RF 

T: 07866 127222 


